
JAN 2 4 

January 22,1996 

Daniel L. Jae, Esq. 
Association of National Advertisers, Inc. 
700 1 1 th Street, NW 
Suite 650 
Washington, DC 20001 

Dear Dan: 

Proposed Regulations Restricting the 

Many thanks for furnishing me with the copy of the ANA's Comments in the captioned 
proceeding. Needless to say, we at Lorillard very much appreciate the Association's interest in 
the matter, applaud the position taken in its Comments, and thank those responsible for having 
undertaken and completed the filing. It is obviously an important matter with broad 
implications, and the voice of the ANA will be helphl. 

Regards and Best Wishes, 

Aiihur J. Stevens 

cc: Burt Neubome, Esq. 

bc: A.W. Spears 
M.L. Orlowsky 

J .R. Cheny 
S.D. Chilcote 
S. Wilson, Esq. 
D.H. Remes, Esq. 
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